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Nudes No More Initiative 

 

Dear ALSDE , 

We invite you to join us in our fight against young children becoming involved in a type of 

sexual abuse crime. Reports of children sharing inappropriate images and sexting on mobile 

devices are surfacing at an alarming rate. 

Many young people do not realize the risks they face by sharing intimate images of themselves 

online. Many are also not aware when they are being exploited or coerced into doing something 

they wouldn’t normally do. 

It is also important however, that both girls and boys are educated further on the dangers posed 

by the internet and the anonymity it affords its users.  

We would like for this guide to fall under the Peer to Peer Sexual Abuse Crime (HB238) that 

was enacted during the 2016 regular legislative session.  

You will find included in this packet all the information needed to share with each individual 

school and handouts for counselors with step-by-step instructions on educating the youth of 

Alabama during a simple, one time assembly.  

 

Thank you!  

NNMI Team 

Chris Ziebach has a degree in Early Childhood Education and is the founder of Camille Place, 

which is a home opening in 2018 for female minors who have been rescued from human 

trafficking. One of the best ways to prevent human trafficking is to prevent young children from 

the lures of exploitation at an early age. She, along with others who have a passion for children, 

have written this initiative and are eager to see our younger generation in Alabama forever 

changed. She can be reached at director@camilleplace.com  

mailto:director@camilleplace.com

